Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Marsha Brown [mbrown@prestonmemorial.org]
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2011 2:15 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Docket 215

To Whom It May Concern:

I agree with the material stated in the docket regarding Digital Radiography for the Detection and Classification of
Pneumoconiosis. As an institution that is still supplying analog images for interpretation

| feel that going digital will make imaging more concise and even across the board. Preston Memorial Hospital will be
going completed DR starting the first of April, 2011. Unfortunately we will not be able

to provide this service after that date.

I sincerely hope this passes so that this service can be continued for those affected by this disease.

Thank you,
Marsha Brown
Diagnostic Imaging Director, Preston Memorial Hospital
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